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April	1,	2024	
	
	 	 	
From:	 		 Garry	Graham	
	 	 Director	of	Creative	Services	
	 	 Office	of	University	Communications,	Elon	University	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
Elon	University	herby	grants	the	holder	of	this	letter	with	one-time	permission	to	
print	the	graphics	created	by	the	Office	of	University	Communications	for	a	specialty	
sign	using	an	Elon	University	logo	to	celebrate	members	of	the	Elon	Class	of	2024	
and	their	families.	This	letter,	including	all	permissions	it	grants,	expires	Aug.	1,	
2024.	
	
You	may	access	the	university’s	identity	style	guide	at	www.elon.edu/identity	for	
additional	guidance.	If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	me	directly	at	336-
278-7417	or	at	ggraham2@elon.edu.	
	
	
Thank	you,	
	
Garry	Graham	
Director	of	Creative	Services	
Office	of	University	Communications	
Elon	University	
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